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Attention Rah-Rah Rookies!!!
It’s that time of year again! The Kirksville High School cheerleaders will be holding a one day cheer clinic for all those upcoming young cheerleaders in our community. Girls (boys are welcome too!) grades K-5 will be taught cheers, a short dance, jumps, and other cheerleading basics. Rah-Rah Rookies have the opportunity to walk in the homecoming day parade and perform with the cheerleaders before the homecoming game (weather permitting). 
The clinic is scheduled for Saturday, Sept 28th at the William Matthew Middle School and will run from 9-12:30 pm. Registration/check in is from 8:30-9am. Homecoming is scheduled for Friday, Oct 4th. The cost is $30 per child and one T-shirt, a snack and 2 game passes are included.
To sign-up for Rah-Rah Rookies complete the attached form and return it with payment to the Kirksville High School office no later than September 9th  before 3 pm to guarantee your T-shirt by the day of the clinic. Registrations received after this will have T shirts delivered to the classrooms the week of homecoming, as time allows. Make checks payable to Kirksville R-3. Registrations received without payment will be returned and the T-shirt will not be ordered.
Questions? Contact Susan Jones 660-216-1893. 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Rah-Rah Rookies
Name________________________
Grade__________
School Attending___________________________
Teacher______________________
Parents Name __________________________________

Home Phone #________________________
Cell Phone #______________________________
T-shirt  Size

___Child’s Small 6-8
     ___Child’s Medium 10-12
      ___Child’s Large 14-16
___Adult Small
    ___Adult Medium
     ___Adult Large
    ___Adult X-Large
